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 Classes with Green Attendance (96%+) 

Y3/4M, Y2M 99% 

Y1D 98% 

Well done to all other children who have had 

fabulous attendance this week! 

Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec M Rec P Y1 D Y1C Y2 M 

Emilia Essa Elise Bexley-Rae Oliver Tayla-Rae 

Mason Tyrese Riley V Jack Frankie Matthew 

Y2F Y3/4 G/K Y3/4 M Y4/5 K Y5/6 C Y6K 

Lola Yasmina Archie Taio Logan Blake 

Lathia Noa Tyler Abigail Olivia Jude 

Diary Dates 

• 25.05.22 – REAL P.E. working with EYFS 

• 24.05.22 – Art week - Jubilee 

• 27.05.22 – Coffee morning 

• 27.05.22 – Platinum Jubilee Celebrations 

• 27.05.22 – Half Term starts after school 

• 27.05.22 – Y2M – Mini tennis 

• 06.06.22 – School starts 

• 13.06.22 – Y6 Residential 

• 17.06.22 – Y1 Trip Chatsworth 

• 27.06.22 – INSET day 

• 15.07.22 – INSET day  

• 22.07.22 – Summer Holidays 

 

Orienteering 

This week, staff took part in orienteering 

training in order to have the skills and  

knowledge to incorporate this into our  

P.E. lessons. Watch this space. 

Football 

On Tuesday our football team went and  

played against cluster football teams. 
 

Unfortunately, some of you raised  

concerns about the kit and the fact none of it 

matched. We were informed we were late; 

however, Miss Shepherd has spoken to Qualitas as 

they gave us a time to arrive. We apologise for 

any upset caused and of course want to 

represent North Wingfield in the positive manner it 

deserves. 
 

Senior staff have met and we have also spoken 

with Governors. We now have a Governor who is 

very interested in supporting our team (football 

and coaching experience). We also have a 

member of staff who has a good knowledge of 

football and would fully support our children. 

It has been a very busy week but we have made it. 

Next Friday is the last day of term before we break 

up for a week. Children will be in school on the 

Friday and will finish at the normal times. 

Coffee Morning 

Next Friday, Mrs Denovan is holding a  

coffee morning in the hall. There is no  

cost for tea, coffee or cakes, Mrs Denovan just 

wants to be able to offer the opportunity to have a 

chat and a catch up as it has been over two years 

since she has been able to hold one. 

Mini Tennis 

Next Friday, Y2M have been invited to  

take part in a mini-tennis tournament  

at Graves Park Doodle Maths 

After the half term holidays we will be  

launching Doodle maths as our maths  

homework tool for Years 2 - 6 where  

children will be able to practice their current 

learning. There will be certificates on offer for 

children who show the most effort every week and 

there will be a trophy for the class that achieves 

the best effort.  

Platinum Jubilee 

Next Friday we will be celebrating the  

Queen's Platinum Jubilee.  The children  

will be having a 'street party' lunch as  

part of the celebration. Children and staff  

can dress in red, white and blue.  In the afternoon 

we would like all children to take part in jubilee 

activities in their classrooms. 


